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 After School Clubs  

*Monday evenings 3.30-4.30pm - 

Year 1 and 2 Tigers Trust Multi-

skills club 

*Thursday evenings 3.30-4.30pm - 

Kids with Bricks  

*Friday evenings 3.30-4.30pm - Year 

5 and 6 Rugby Club  

 

 

 

We hope all children and families have a lovely Easter break.  Children return 

to school on Wednesday 23rd April 2025. 

 
Headteachers Message 

Thank you so much for all of your support over the last 

term.  Attendance for this academic year so far is at 

93.4%.  This is slightly below the national average of 

94.5% and ideally we would like to be at 96% or above.  

We really appreciate you working with us to improve 

the attendance at school and please do contact us if we 

can offer you any support. 

We had a lovely assembly this morning which the 

whole school attended, including the FS1 Robins.  We 

gave out respect certificates to children across school 

who have demonstrated this value throughout the term.  

We also ran a respect competition which was won by 

Millie in Year 4.  Many thanks to the Friends of the 

School for providing the prize for this. 

We return to school on Wednesday 23rd April and on 

this day we will have lots of Edukos Trust visitors as we 

will be having a School Review.  During the day they 

will be chatting to the children and finding out about 

their learning. 

Have a lovely spring break and we look forward to 

seeing you in just over a fortnight. 

 



 

  

  

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

  

School Dinner Menu WC –21/04/2025 

As It Is the last day of term 

before our Easter break, please 

can we ask that you clear any 

outstanding lunch arrears or 

music arrears that are still 

outstanding. You can do this 

using your parent pay accounts 

online.  

Thank you.  

 

ARBOR Parent App - REMINDER 

Parents should have received an email from Arbor asking them to activate their parent account.  Over the 

coming months we will be slowly starting using this app to send emails and messages to parents. This in 

the near future will replace the text/email system we currently use.  We strongly urge ALL parents to 

get onboard and use this app for communication purposes as this will be the new email system. 

Once we have transferred fully to the Arbor communication system texts will no longer be sent.  We will 

communicate via direct email to parents’ inboxes and direct messages to the Arbor App. 

The Arbor parent app can be downloaded from the Appstore and Google Play 

 


